July 17, 2015
Attention: Catoosa Utility District Beard

5581 Plateau Road

- Crossville, Tennessee 38571

To whom it may concern,

Hello my name is Matt Thrasher, my reason for your consideration Is to install a water line to a piece of
property located at: 116 Spencer Lane Crossville, Tennessee 38571. Before having the land surveyed,
soil sampled, and the current owner having the and reappraised for their loan, | contacted the utility
district to inquire about service. ! was told if there is currently service on the road | could also receive
service. However, the water meters are located on Highway 127 with the home owner’s personal line
running down Spencer Lane. | now understand | cannot receive service the same way others on the
road do until 1 install a new water line down Spencer Lane. If approved | intend on running the line from
your current service line to my property. | understand the city will have an engineer to draw the plans
to their codes. Then ! can install the line, which will have to be inspected before service will be provided.

If additional information is needed, please contact me at the telephone number shown below. Please
mail any detailed instructions, forms, ar other requirements needed to proceed with this project,

Sincerely,

Matt Thrasher

218 East Speck Road
Rickman, Tennessee 38580

931-239-4924



